
Enbridge Gas Inc.
Notice of Project Change and Second Virtual Information Session

Mississauga Reinforcement Project
Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) is proposing to construct new pipeline infrastructure in the City of Mississauga 
and Town of Oakville. The purpose of the project is to accommodate, in part, a transition from other fuel sources to 
natural gas for existing Enbridge Gas customers.

Enbridge Gas has conducted constructability and 
customer needs assessments for this project, 
and as a result there has been a change to the 
project scope. In addition to what has been 
previously shared, Enbridge Gas is proposing to 
construct an additional pipeline segment along 
Hazelhurst Road as part of the preferred route, 
as well as a feeder station at the intersection of 
Hazelhurst Road and Lakeshore Road East. The 
revised figure below now displays the revised 
preferred route, two alternative routes and 
two existing customer stations to be rebuilt on 
commercial customer property, as well as the 
feeder station.

Enbridge Gas has retained Stantec Consulting 
Ltd. to complete the Environmental Study for 
the project as part of the planning process. The 
Environmental Study will fulfill the requirements 
of the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) 
“Environmental Guidelines for the Location, 
Construction, and Operation of Hydrocarbon 
Projects and Facilities in Ontario, 8th Edition 
(2023)”.

It is anticipated that an Environmental Report for 
the study will be completed in December 2024, 
after which Enbridge Gas will file an application to 
the OEB to request a Leave to Construct for the 
project. Should the OEB find the project to be in 
the public’s interest, construction is anticipated 
to commence as early as Q4 2026.

Public consultation is an integral component of the Environmental Study, and the process includes consultation 
and engagement with landowners, Indigenous communities, government agencies and other interested persons. 
A virtual information session will be held online to share details of this project change, as per the details below:

Virtual Public Information Session 
September 9, 2024 to September 20, 2024  

www.solutions.ca/MississaugaReinforcementEA

A copy of the Information Session story boards will also be available for viewing on the Enbridge Gas project 
website provided below. A questionnaire will be available as part of the Information Session, and you will have 
the opportunity to provide comments and/or questions about the proposed project. Input received during the 
Information Session will be used to develop site-specific environmental protection and mitigation measures for the 
project. Input and comments regarding the project changes are requested by October 9, 2024.

For any questions or comments regarding the Environmental Study for the proposed Mississauga 
Reinforcement Project, please reach out to: 

Laura Hill 
Project Manager 
Stantec Consulting Ltd.  
Telephone: (613) 784-2256 
Email: MississaugaReinforcementEA@stantec.com

Or visit the project website at:  enbridgegas.com/mississaugareinforcement
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Note: The potential project location has been developed for purposes 
of an assessment of potential environmental and socioeconomic 
impacts and does not represent the final project scope/design that 
will provide access to natural gas to end-use customers.


